






Steubenville	Joliet	2025	
	
Deacon	Thomas	Vanorny:	
We	left	on	Thursday,	June	26.		We	stayed	overnight	in	Eau	Claire,	
Wisconsin,	before	traveling	to	Lisle,	Illinois,	on	Friday.		After	
experiencing	crazy	rush	hour	Chicago	traffic	on	a	Friday	afternoon,	we	
were	all	grateful	to	have	arrived	at	our	destination	unscathed.		The	
conference	itself	was	held	on	the	campus	of	Benedictine	University.		
We	had	several	great	speakers,	like	Fr.	Mike	Schmitz,	who	was	clearly	
the	crowd	favorite.		There	was	various	entertainment,	including	the	
live	band	Sonar.		Daily	and	Sunday	Masses.		Multiple	sessions	of	
adoration,	one	including	a	procession,	adoring	the	real	presence	of		

Jesus	in	the	monstrance.		The	Sacrament	of	Reconciliation,	which	was	encouraged	to	
take	part	in,	was	received	by	1750	of	the	2000	youth	in	attendance.		The	highlights	
include	seeing	2000	youth	on	fire	about	the	Catholic	faith,	Adoration	and	
Reconciliation.	
	

Katie	Burchill:	
My	experience	at	the	Steubenville	Conference	was	truly	impacting.		The	conference	
was	really	touching	how	God	was	really	present	in	that	atmosphere.		The	conference	
was	very	uplifting	and	inspiring	to	be	a	better	Catholic	in	this	world.	
	

Andrew	Sykora:	
I	really	enjoyed	going	this	year.		I	found	it	to	be	a	very	powerful	experience	that	
cannot	be	described	and	a	feeling	that	will	not	be	forgotten.	I	am	thankful	to	have	
been	able	to	go	this	year	and	looking	forward	to	next	year.	
	

Matthew	Holm:	
I	really	enjoyed	the	experience	of	being	at	Steubenville	because	I	feel	that	going	
helped	me	to	grow	closer	to	Jesus	in	my	faith.		I	really	enjoyed	the	experience	of	
adoration	since	I	feel	that	it	was	one	the	of	the	most	powerful	things	I’ve	ever	
encountered.	
	

Luke	Praska:	
Steubenville	was	an	incredible	experience.		The	most	inspiring	moment	was	
adoration.		The	monstrance	was	walked	around	the	gym,	and	it	was	clear	that	all	
2,000	attendees	could	feel	the	real	presence	of	Jesus.		The	conference	is	definitely	a	
great	opportunity	for	youth	to	grow	in	their	faith	and	understanding	of	God.	
	

Marisa	Hoffarth:	
It	was	so	exciting	to	see	so	many	Catholics	who	are	the	same	age	as	us	and	to	
worship	the	Lord	open	and	freely	with	thousands	of	people.		My	favorite	part	of	the	
trip	was	the	procession	during	adoration.		It	truly	felt	like	Jesus	was	right	there.	
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Kinslee	Glandt:	
My	experience	at	the	Steubenville	conference	expanded	my	knowledge	of	Jesus	and	
how	to	make	him	more	of	a	priority	in	my	life.	The	presence	of	God	was	truly	
amazing.	This	conference	changed	my	perspective	on	the	Catholic	religion	
immensely!	
	

Jack	Sorby:	
I	had	a	great	experience.	Since	last	year	was	my	first	time	going	to	one	of	the	
conferences,	that	was	more	of	my	breakout	year.	It	was	great	to	get	some	of	my	
friends	to	go	this	year	and	to	see	so	many	Catholics	my	age	express	their	faith	at	
once.		
	

Deacon	Thomas	Vanorny:	
Huge	thank	you	to	everyone	who	financially	supported	this	trip.		More	importantly,	
to	the	parishioners,	family	members	and	friends	who	prayed	for	a	successful	
conference.		Your	prayers	insured	this	was	a	faith	filled	conference	for	all	of	the	St.	
Catherine	youth.		Also,	those	special	intentions	prayed	for	the	youth	by	their	
grandparents	and	special	others.	
	

Another	attendant	was	Adrian	Rivera.		Chaperones	were	Sara	Sorby	and	Deacon	
Thomas	Vanorny.	
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